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SAFETY RECALL CAMPAIGN 2A76 - 81
PARTS ORDERING

Affected Models:		  2017 and 2018 GSX-R1000/A and GSXR1000RA/RZ

Affected Departments: 	 Management, Service, Warranty, Parts

As announced in GS/GSX/GSX-R No. 246, campaign parts must be ordered with the last nine digits of the VIN 
in the MEMO section of the order entry on Suzuki Connect. 

All back orders are removed from dealer’s back order list and released with the verified VIN (based on the last 
nine digits). The complete VIN will be listed in the Sales Order Comment Section when an order is released  
for shipment.

All campaign ECM units are in stock for immediate release with VIN verification. Suzuki Connect stock 
under parts availability will be displayed as BO due to restricted release. 

Please refer to Parts Bulletin PA15-34 for complete details.

Order and shipment tracking:

Suzuki Motor of America, Inc. (Suzuki) provides shipment tracking with a pdf copy of the packing slip. To 
subscribe to this service, send an email to Parts@suz.com with a contact name and Suzuki Dealer Number. 

For assistance related to other parts and accessories, call (714) 854-2165 or send an email to Parts@suz.com. 

Thank you for your continued support

GS/GSX/GSX-R No. 247 April 4, 2018

Service
Motorcycle/ATV Division

Last 9 Digits of the VIN
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